
 
155 F Road Loxahatchee Groves, FL 33470 

          Agenda Item # 13 

TO:  Town Council of Town of Loxahatchee Groves 

FROM:  Larry Peters, Public Works Director 

DATE: August 01, 2023 

SUBJECT: Discussion and update on Paving Project. 

 

Background: 

The Town’s paving project was projected to be segmented into eleven segments. Seven of the 

segments with easements for road paving were issued “Notices to Proceed” and have been paved. 

Two segments were issued “Notices to Proceed” in anticipation of receiving all the easements 

necessary for those segments. The Contractor prepared and primed those segments for paving. We 

have since rescinded the “Notice to Proceed” for the two segments due to not receiving all 

easements. Two segments had not received the necessary easements and were not issued the 

“Notice to Proceed”. 


